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12th July, 1948,

Dear Sir,

I am in recelpt of your letter of the 8th instant
respecting the "OXNA" and regret to find that my classing
letter of the 1llth ultimo was addressed to Flymouth, and
did not contaln an enquiry regarding this vessel, only

 civing your report No. 7866 "As recommended”,

i Pefore submitting your report lo. 7864 on the
. TOLNA", however, to the Committee I shall be glad to

- learn whether you specially examined the LBessemer

. auxiliaery steam plpes on the occasion of your Survey

| and if so you should state thelr condition.

Yours faithfully,

& Glerk to ‘the ~ '
' Clnasification Committees
- DsL+Hs Collinson, ks '
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